
Tir Européen / Carabine air comprimé, Co²
Problème de bonbonne sur certaines Anschutz

Lepigeon / il y a dix huit années

Problème de bonbonne sur certaines Anschutz
Copie d'un mail envoyé par Anschutz.

--

Ladies and Gentlemen,
Dear target shooters,

During product observation and quality control measures the J. G. ANSCHÜTZ
GmbH & Co. KG has found out that a certain production lot may show
material
defects at the compressed air cylinders of target air rifles.

Therefore ANSCHÜTZ would ask to send back the concerned air cylinders
which will be sent for a check to the manufacturer. Detailed information
have already been published in the internet:

[jga.anschuetz-sport.com]

We would ask you to please forward this information to the shooters around
you in order to reach a wide spreading.

We really regret the inconvenience that may result for you by this recall.
However, we ask for your understanding as your safety when handling your
ANSCHÜTZ rifle is most important for us. To deliver products of high
quality is the main concern of ANSCHÜTZ, and this is and will be valid for
the future, too.

Please note that this recall only refers to the aluminum air cylinders
until year of manufacture December 2005 and not to the complete target air
rifle.

Best regards,

Your ANSCHÜTZ Newsletter Service

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

                               1 / 1

http://www.tireur.org/forum/read.php?20,2089,2089#msg-2089
http://jga.anschuetz-sport.com/english.php?categoryID=14&topicID=238
http://www.tcpdf.org

